
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 

READING BOROUGH COUNCIL 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2022 

REGULATION 16, ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT (ENGLAND) REGULATIONS 2015  

SECTION 25, LOCAL AUDIT AND ACCOUNTABILITY ACT 2014 

 

In accordance with Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, notice is given 

that the audit of the financial accounts for Reading Borough Council for the financial year 

ended 31 March 2022 has been concluded. 

The rights conferred on local government electors by section 14 of the Audit Commission Act 

1998 are to:  

• inspect and make copies of the statement of accounts  

• inspect and make copies of any other report, other than an immediate report, made to the           

Authority from the auditor  

• require copies of any such statement or report to be delivered on payment of a reasonable        

sum for each copy  

The accounts will be available for inspection at Reading Borough Council, Civic Offices, Bridge 
Street, Reading RG1 2LU, on working days between the hours of 10.00 a.m. and 4.00 p.m. 
and a printed copy can be obtained on request to this address. 
 
The Statement of Accounts for 2021-22 is published on the Council’s website at:  
 

https://www.reading.gov.uk/the-council-and-democracy/finance-and-legal-

information/statement-of-accounts/ 

 

Darren Carter 

Director of Finance 
  
Reading Borough Council 
Civic Offices  
Bridge Street 
Reading 
RG1 2LU 
  
 

04 December 2024 
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